
The Chicago Public Library

Gertrude E. Gscheidle, Librarian 12 August 1954
Mrs. John V. Dorr 
Calvary Road 
Westport, Connecticut 

My dear Mrs. Dorrs

We are interested in the film SINGING EARTH. Would you please 
send us a preview print, together with purchase price informa­
tion, at your earliest convenience. Thank you for vour assist­ance.

Sincerely yours,

(Mrs.) Rosemary Stepnowski 
Assistant in Charge 
Visual Materials Center

RS/se


